
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 7 of 2024 
 
Date of Issue: 8th October 2024 

 

Incoming weather between 9th - 11th October 2024. 
 

In preparation for the forecasted weather conditions from Wednesday 9th October 

through Friday 11th October 2024, we kindly request that all vessels double their 

mooring ropes to ensure safety during this period. 

 

The weather predictions indicate a swell of 4.5 to 5 meters from the North, 

accompanied by winds of 30 knots. Additionally, heavy rainfall over the coming days 

may lead to increased water levels in the River Eye. 

 

If you are unable to attend your vessel in person, please reach out to the Harbour 

Master to discuss alternative arrangements. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter. 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

 


